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Wednesday, July 15, 2009 America Online:

John, 

  

Thank you for the letter you sent to Chris Cushman.  I appreciate the issues you raise. 

  

I will forward a copy to Joe Ricci at NSSTA and begin discussion with him so we can clarify 
the proper use of the CSSC designation. 

  

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

  

Paul Slaggert 

Director of Non-degree Programs 

Executive Education 

University of Notre Dame 

  

  


